
 

 

 
January 19, 2017 
 
Dr. Darcy Lowell 
Chief Executive Officer 
Child First, Inc. 
35 Nutmeg Drive, Suite 385 
Trumbull, CT 06611 
 
Contract #:  16OECMHV01CFI Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program  
Amendment #:  A1 
Amended Period: 1/1/16 – 12/31/17  
Amended Amount: $6,966,250.00 
 
Dear Dr. Lowell: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the above referenced contract amendment has been fully executed and approved.  
Attached is a scanned copy of the original contract for your files. 

 
Requests for Payment should be completed and directed to the contact identified below.  The OEC will process 
requests for payment in accordance with the terms of the contract.  Your receipt of payment is contingent upon 
the continued availability of funds and your agency’s compliance with the terms of the contract. 

 
For issues or concerns related to this contract, please direct your inquiries to: 

   Scope of Work:    Payments: 
 Jennifer Wilider    Linda Harris  
   (860) 713-5229    (860) 713-7009 
 jennifer.wilder@ct.gov   linda.harris@ct.gov 

 

 
 
 
C:  Contract file,  
  Linda Harris, Cathy Lenihan, Jennifer Wilder 




